
Comment from Dennis Clifton 

I have a 2008 Silverado 1500 that is under the recall of the airbags. It seems as though GM and 
Takata do not consider this to 
be much of a threat to the people who own these vehicles. GM's comment is that they consider 
these to be safe to drive.  
Of course they do, they are not going to be in one when they explode. Obviously, there has been no 
issues with these  
exploding or that I have heard of. Personally I would prefer that GM provide replacements vehicles 
that have safe airbags and then they can  
stock pile these vehicles till they get the parts available and once they have the airbags replaced, 
then they can have a sale. 
  

 


